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From: Robert L Ackerman Jr <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 10:29 AM
To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: 2099966992

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Clerk of the Board, 

I  appreciates the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed Advanced Clean Fleets Regulation (ACF). 

I would like to know how a board, that's not elected can make a decision on an entire industry that will damage it 
forever. 
I'm sure all of you have purchased something from a store at one time or another. How do you think it got on the shelf, 
Magic? No, it came by a tractor trailer and probably more than one diesel powered tractor moved that freight for that 
matter. This state doesn't not have the infrastructure in place to make such a drastic change to an industry that's been 
supporting you and your families forever. Are you willing to go without food, clothes, furniture and all the other 
amenities you've taken for granted because it's always been there, not to mention the added cost of transporting these 
goods, which will be ultimately passed on to the consumer your family and mine. I drive a truck for a living and your 
decision to make such a drastic change to our industry could cost me my career. 
I urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with technology and not 
technology catching up with the regulation. 

Thank you, 
R.L Ackerman Jr.

Sincerely, 

Robert L Ackerman Jr 
2408 Alexia Way 
Modesto, CA 95355 
bob5944@hotmail.com 


